UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 11
799 ROOSEVELY ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

E. 7. Simonds Construction Co.
1500 North Oakland

P.0. Box 2

Carbondale, IL 62901

Gentlemen:

Sometime after March 1, 1987, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission anticipates
the signing of an Agreement with the State of I11inois. The agreement will
transfer some of the Commissions regulatory authority over byproduct, source
and special nuclear materials to the State. In order to facilitate this
transfer, we have amended your current NRC license to authorize use only at
Job sites in the Unfted States where the NRC maintains jurisdiction, except
within the State of I1linofs. In addition, we have issued you a new license,
ending with the letters "IL," for use only at your permanent and temporary
Job sites within the State. Licensed activities conducted under this new
Ticense will be subject to regulatory contro)l by the State of Illinois as of
the effective date of the Agreement. We have enclosed copies of these actions
with this letter. Al]l communications with the State should be addressed to:

Mr. Paul Eastvold, Manager
Office of Radiation Safety
Department of Nuclear Safety
1035 Outer Park Drive
Springfield, IL 62704

Sincerely,

LA \ o
Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief
Materials Licensing Section

Enclosures: As stated

cc w/enclosures:
P. Eastvold

J. Lubenau, OSP
G. Jackson, LFMB
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